
September 12, 1991 

Mr. Brian Wadley 
City	 of Jonesboro 
P.O. Box 1845
 
Jonesboro, AR 72401
 

RE:	 Closing of unnamed 
street Concord to 
Belmont East of 
Hampton 

Dear	 Brian: 

We have been requested by Skip Macon to supply you with our 
required easements should the above referenced street be closed. 

Our easement should be twenty (20) feet in width, ten (10) feet 
either side of our existing sanitary sewer. This should run the entire 
distance from Concord Street to Belmont Street. 

I hope this clarifies our need. 

Respectfully, 

'l{;;d}~S:~i~tP. E . 
Chief Engineer 

cc: Skip Macon 

RKS:mbw 

James A. Reed, MANAGER 
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